
 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have been very busy this week getting everything ready for next week and this email has some 

really important links to support video and guidance on how to access all of your remote learning. 

Balshaw's Remote Learning Support Video: 

Mr Daniels has done a support video for you here which talks you through all the links from our Remote 

Learning Wall.  You can access all your emails, live lessons through Teams and ClassCharts from this one 

page: 

 Mr Daniel's Support Video 
 Link to the Balshaw's Learning Wall 

You will find that your calendar is a very easy way to see if you have a live lesson scheduled and you can 

join directly from there, but please do take the time to watch the 15 minute support video from Mr 

Daniels as you will see where you can access the full Microsoft Office Suite and much more. 

  

 

https://balshawspreston-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/balshawsremotelearn_balshaws_org_uk/EeDYy0Xk6m5AhXIqFXHJG0gBh8E63Ap58EtvGoZIEheDxw?e=rBGgF0
https://balshaws.thelearningwall.co.uk/wall/student-apps


The School Day 

Your remote learning will follow the same timetable as your school day.  You should be ready in front of 

your device at 9.00am on Monday for collective worship and at 9.10 every other day for the start of 

period 1.  If your lesson isn't live then you will find the materials you need in the remote learning folder 

and all the guidance explained for you in ClassCharts. 

Your teachers will be checking your attendance in live lessons and your engagement with learning 

through the work you return and the interactions you have.  We will contact your parents if we have 

any concerns that you are not engaging with your remote learning.  Year 11 started their remote 

learning on Thursday this week and have made a brilliant start.  We look forward to everyone starting 

their learning on Monday. 

Keyworker and Vulnerable Provision 

If your child is accessing Keyworker/Vulnerable Provision, you will receive a communication with 

further details of the arrangements for this today. 

Lateral Flow Testing 

We will be conducting Lateral Flow Tests at the start of each week for all staff and students who are in 

school who have provided consent.  If your child is accessing this provision and you haven't provided 

your consent yet, please do so via this form. 

Stay safe and if you have questions or concerns, please email the appropriate person, be it your tutor, 

subject teacher, a member of the pastoral or senior leadership team or enquiries@balshaws.org.uk. 

 

Kind regards 

Mr Steven Haycocks 

HEADTEACHER 
BALSHAW'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND HIGH SCHOOL 
 
Your Word is a lamp for my feet and a light on my path.  (Psalm 119, vs 105) 
 

https://balshawspreston-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/balshawsremotelearn_balshaws_org_uk/ElszkTD5YuxDqvo15-v6YksB4VTSk-wPDBXtXgUVbYV5jA?e=hc9RIt
https://www.classcharts.com/account/login?redirect=%2Flesson%2Findex
https://forms.gle/VuggT6su1cuEspDBA
mailto:enquiries@balshaws.org.uk

